GRIFFITHS

Gvi engincer ng and conatruct an

A 417 / A 46 Slip Road

Dear Sir/Madam

As part of our continued commitment to working with the local community and to
effectively deliver the A417 / A46 slip road improvements, | write to inform you that from
Monday 28 January 2019, for a period of one week, we will be commencing works to
construct a site compound on Mill Lane. Working hours will be between 8am and 5pm.
From Monday 4" February 2019, for a period of 8 weeks, we will commence works to widen
the A417 slip road. Working hours will be between 7pm and 6am.

To facilitate the widening works, a lane 1 closure of the A417/A46 slip Road, will be
implemented. Towards the end our programme, the slip road will be fully closed for
approximately 2 nights.

If you have any concerns regarding the above work, please contact me either by telephone
03300 414635 or e-mail neil.evans@alungriffiths.co.uk

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that you may experience as a result of this
work.

Yours faithfully
Neil Evans

Public Liaison Officer



